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NOTICE ON ADDITIONAL IMPOSED TARIFFS 

Our industry has again been hit with imposed Tariffs from the federal government under its Section 301 

investigation. These new tariffs cover several products and materials imported from China that are used 

in the manufacturing process for some of the industrial and safety products we carry at Northern Gases. 

The tariffs on this new list of products is 10%, effective September 24, 2018. If no progress is made in 

trade talks, this tariff will rise to 25% on January 1, 2019. 

Here at Northern Gases, we work hard to minimize the impact on our customers, and will continue to 

provide more information as it comes available. Thank you for understand as we navigate this 

marketplace uncertainty.  

Contact us today with any questions 

P: 574-594-2551 

W: northerngases.com 

 

 

   


